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U S Nuclear Regulatory Com.aission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC

20555-0001

Feb. 11,1993
Dear Sirs,

Response to. NRC Bulletin 92-02; Safety Concerns Relating 1o "End of Life" of Aging
Theratronics Teletherapy Units

From Abbott Northwestern Hospital MRC License 22-04588-02
800 E 28th St at Chicago
Minneapolis, MN 55407

I apologize for the delay in this response. We do not have a Theratronics Cobalt unit. 1 did not

read carefu'ly to see that not onty Theratronics Users must respond, but all Teletherapy licensees.

The bullitin title misles4 me
Requested Response: Abbreviated Report

| Make and model Picker VO (model S90E) Sn. 125

Based on the fact that we possess a Picker V9 and NOT an affected Theratronics unit, we are
exempt from additional reporting requirements of bulletin 92-02.

Sinf:/ﬁf'ely. )

J Thomas Payne PhD
RSO

o¢ NRC Region 111
Tae Kim M.D | Authorized User
Don Brunn , Administration
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